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	This Week: January 29 – February 2
Crazy Catholic Schools Week! We made placemats for St. Francis Home. We wrote thank you notes for teachers and lunch helpers in our school. We attended mass with the elementary and high school students. We learned about China – our country that our class has chosen to represent for the Olympics. We enjoyed learning about China, coloring their flag, and decorating our door. We can’t wait to see if we win any medals once the Olympics begin!
	Next Week: February 5 - 9
Monday: No School, Teacher In-Service
Tuesday: 100th Day!!, Music
**Kids can wear their 100th day shirts with uniform pants**
Wednesday: Music, Library
Thursday: Gym, Show and Tell: Something that starts with “a” or “d”
Friday: Art, Computer, ½ Day with dismissal at 11:30am, PantherFest

	Special Weekly Topics
· Letter of the Week: a and d
· Number of the Week: 0-5
· Nursery Rhyme: Twinkle, Twinkle
Special Monthly Topics

· Recognizing our first and last names

· Prayer: Hail Mary
· Math: Measurement, Counting and creating sets of objects, More/Less, Adding/Subtracting, Creating arrangements
· Reading: Rhyming, Fairy Tales, Poetry, Fiction, Non-fiction
· Letters: a, d, g, u, i, e, l, k
	100th Day Shirts

I would like the children to each make a shirt with 100 things on it…draw things, stamp things, glue things, pin things…be creative! This should be a fun project that reinforces their counting skills and imagination. They can wear them to school on Tuesday, February 6 with their uniform pants.

Valentine’s Day Party
Tuesday, February 13 is our Valentine’s Day party at 10:30am. You are welcome to come. The kids can bring cards and treats for their friends. We have 19 kiddos! We have crafts and games and a snack planned! 

	PantherFest
Please join us for fun, games, and food on Friday, February 9 from 5:30-9pm for our annual PantherFest. Auction and game tickets can be purchased in the office next week for a discount! Thanks to everyone who has volunteered their time to help with our class game. Don’t forget to send a cake for the cake walk if you are able!
	Open House

We will be hosting a whole school Open House on Tuesday, February 13 from 6-7:30pm. There will be a parent meeting at 6pm for any new parents. Teachers will be in classrooms so you can visit and ask questions. Spread the word to anyone you think might be interested in NCCE!! If you have any questions about continuing your child’s education at NCCE, please come!


We are Nouvel, called by Christ to learn, love, and lead…courageously.


